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To: Concourse A Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Concourse A Drive-Thru Closure 

 

Date: May 7, 2015 

 

As a part of the roof replacement project at Concourse A, contractors will be closing the drive-thru 

at the west end of the Concourse near gates A6 and A7 on Saturday May 9th from 6:00 A.M. to 3:00 

P.M. Please use caution on Saturday when operating in this area due to the increase in construction 

vehicles and equipment. 

 

 


